STATE OF ALABAMA

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL.

MONTGOMERY

June 26, 1935,

A. A. CARMICHAEL
ATTORNEY GENERAL

Hon. Harry Walker,
Speaker, House of Representatives,
CAPITOL,

Dear Mr. Speaker:

On yesterday you turned over to me
a letter from Mr. Chambers of Florence, Alabama.
At the time you handed me his letter and paper
attached to it, I thought that we could attend
to it, but an examination of the letter and the
form of lease attached to it, indicates that
this is purely a private matter and that our
office could not properly have anything to do
with it at all,

Under the law, Mr. Speaker, we are
not authorized to handle matters of this kind.

Moreover, for reason which I will
not mention in this letter, my suggestion is
that you let this matter alone. I will explain
to you in detail when I see you,

With best wishes, I am

Yours very truly,
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A, A, Carmich:=el,
Attorney General,
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